
Dated: 01st January, 2022

To,

The Manager,

DSC Bombay Stock Exchange Limited

P. J. Towers, 2nd Floor, Dahl Street,

Mumbai – 400 002.

Scrip Code: 505840

Sub: Closure of Trading Window

This is to inform that pursuant to the Jaipan Code to Regulate, Monitor and Report Trading by Directors,
Promoters, Designated Employees and Specified Connected Persons of the Company it is hereby
intimated that the Trading Window of the Company will be Closed with effect from Saturday January 1,
2022 and shall be opened on 48 hours after declaration of the un-audited financial results of the
Company for the quarter ended on December 31, 2021 to the public.

You are requested to disseminate the above information on your respective websites.

Kindly take the above on your record and acknowledge the receipt.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

FOR JAIPAN INDUSTRIES LIMITED

VEENA AGARWAL
MANAGING DIRECTOR
DIN: 07104716


